
From: Ihsan Ullah [mailto:drbettani101@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, August 6, 2019 3:29 PM 
To: shahidali@ctc.org.pk 
Cc: BASIR, Sajjad Khan <basirs@who.int>; Dr Waqar Ahmad <waqarahmad225588@gmail.com>; Rafeeq 
Muhammad <drm.rafeeq1@gmail.com>; Dr. Irfan DSO Lakki <lakkiirfan@yahoo.com> 
Subject: Re: Re[2]: Explanation from UCPO behram khel district lakki marwat(Mr.inamullah) 

 

Dear Sir, 

 

Explanation of inam Allah UCPO Behram khel is found satisfactory. 

The personel hearing of the said staff was also done. 

 

 

Regards 

Dr.muhammad Ihsan ullah 

PEO Lakki marwat 

 

 

On Tue, 30 Jul 2019, 16:07 , <shahidali@ctc.org.pk> wrote: 

Thanks noted. 

-- 

Sent from myMail for Android 

Tuesday, 30 July 2019, 04:04pm +05:00 from "BASIR, Sajjad Khan" basirs@who.int: 

 

Thank You Mr. Shahid for your email.  

 

The UCPO’s Name is Mr. Inam Ullah from UC Behram Khel.  

 

Thanks  

Sajjad  

 
From: Shahid Ali <shahidali@ctc.org.pk> 
Sent: Tuesday, July 30, 2019 3:59 PM 
To: 'Ihsan Ullah' 
Cc: BASIR, Sajjad Khan; 'Dr Waqar Ahmad'; 'Rafeeq Muhammad'; 'Dr. Irfan DSO Lakki' 
Subject: RE: Explanation from UCPO behram khel district lakki marwat(Mr.inamullah)  
  

Dear Dr. Ihsan Ullah, 

Can you please share the concern UCPO/UC name? 

 In case if you need any further assistance regarding the same, Please let us know. 
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Thanks & Regards, 

Shahid Ali 

Regional Coordinator KP & KPTD-PTPP 

Chip Training & Consulting (Pvt) Ltd. 

 

From: Ihsan Ullah [mailto:drbettani101@gmail.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, July 30, 2019 1:50 PM 
To: shahidali@ctc.org.pk 
Cc: BASIR, Sajjad Khan <basirs@who.int>; Dr Waqar Ahmad <waqarahmad225588@gmail.com>; Rafeeq 
Muhammad <drm.rafeeq1@gmail.com>; Dr. Irfan DSO Lakki <lakkiirfan@yahoo.com> 
Subject: Explanation from UCPO behram khel district lakki marwat(Mr.inamullah) 

  

Dear Mr.shahid, 

                       it has been observed by the concern PEOs that an AFP case was late notified from 

your uc.the teams were not sensitized enough to report the mentioned AFP case.sensitization 

regarding AFP reporting comes under the ucpo tors,therefore we request you to call explanation 

from the concerned ucpo.the sensitization of mobile teams members AICs,local health care 

practitioners is the job of ucpo in thier respective ucs.therefore it is important job and they 

should fulfill it to the possible extent. 

Looking forward for your response. 

DR MUHAMMAD IHSANULLAH 

PEO LAKKI MARWAT 

03479849876 

drbettani101@gmail.com 
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